
Northeastern Catholic District School Board
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705-567-7444
Principal: Karen MacGregor, 8.A., B.ED

Dear Parents and Students

RE: Royal Canadian Legion Public Speaking

The Royal Canadian Legion will be holding its annual Public Speaking Contest on Monday, February 13th at 7pm. Please note that the writing and delivery of speeches for this purpose is entirely voluntary and that nopart of the process will be evaluated for the purpose of a report card mark. Subsequently, no instructiontime will be allotted for the preparation of these speeches. Students who wish to participate, however, willbe given the opportunity to present their speech to their class. As in the past, a school competition will beheld for those students who have prepared and memorized their speeches. The date for this competitionwill be Monday, February 6th at 1 pm. We apologize for the short notice.

Should your child wish to participate please return the form below and we will forward the rules to you.

Thank you for supporting the Royal Canadian Legion’s Public Speaking Competition. Should you have anyquestions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours ire education,

Karen MacGregor

My child,

________________________

will be participating in the competition

Parents Signature Date
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